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Monday, October 

21st   

7:30pm 
 

Join us for the next Board of 

Directors meeting at 

Renaissance Community 

Partners, 633 E Ray Rd Ste 122. 

Meetings are held quarterly on 

the third Monday of the month. 

Next Board 
Meeting 

Download the Gilbert 311 App 

Have you ever been out around the community and you 
notice something that needs attention? Well the Town of 
Gilbert is making it easy for residents to report issues 
right when you see them. 

The Town of Gilbert has launched a new engagement 
platform, Gilbert 311. Now you have the opportunity to 
report issues and request services through a free mobile 
application. You can report issues such as pot holes, 
streetlight outages, etc. You can even set “watch areas” 
so that you can see issues reported in a specific area.  

Download it today from the App Store or Google Play or 
you can visit the website at 
https://www.gilbertaz.gov/departments/gilbert-311.  



 

Mark Your Calendars! 

Saturday, 
December 14th 
11:45 AM – 1:45 PM 

Pictures with Santa 

Santa Claus is coming to the park! Come with your 
cameras ready to take pictures with Jolly Old St. Nick! 
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October 18, 2019 
Freestone Park 

Run Time: 6:30 PM 
Registration begins on August 26, 2019. It is $25 per person and 
there will be special discounts in September. The course is two 
miles long. For more information visit the Town of Gilbert 
Website. 
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The park is going to be overseeded with Rye Grass this winter. 
The water will be cut in September and the grass will be cut 
half an inch shorter each week for four weeks. In October the 
seed will be spread and the turf will be watered three times per 
week for 2-3 weeks so the seed can germinate. Please keep off 
the grass as much as possible to help the grass grow so we can 
have a beautiful lawn all winter long.  


